
Stranger Holdings Plc 

('Stranger' or the 'Company') 

23 August 2023  

Notice of AGM 

  

Stranger Holdings Plc (LSE: STHP) is pleased to announce that the Annual General Meeting ("AGM") of the 

Company will be held at the offices of MSP Secretaries Limited, Eastcastle House, 27/28 Eastcastle Street, 

London W1W 8DH on 22 September 2023 at 12.30 p.m. 
  
A copy of the Notice of AGM will be available on the Company's website www.strangerholdingsplc.co.uk 

* * ENDS * * 

  

For further information visit www.strangerholdingsplc.co.uk or contact the following: 

  

Stranger Holdings plc James Longley info@strangerholdingsplc.com 

St Brides Partners Ltd Financial PR stranger@stbridespartners.co.uk       
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